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January 15, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
 Tariff Supplement Cancellation Pages 

 
Dear Director Howland: 

 
Pursuant to N.H. Code Admin R. PART Puc 1603, the Commission’s temporary electronic 
filing requirements, and Puc 1603.08, enclosed please find cancellation pages pertaining to 
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s tariff supplements 2 and 3 that have expired since its 2016 
rate case. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have any questions. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

 
 
       
 
Enclosures 
cc: DW 16-806 service list 


